* David R. Kaufman
V.P.-Engineering

PENNSYLVANIA 800 West Hersheypark Drive
AMERICAN WATER Hershey, PA 17033
717-531-3303

David.Kaufman@amwater.com

August 26, 2016

Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection
South-Central Regional Office

Waterways and Wetlands Program

909 Elmerton Ave.

Harrisburg, PA 17110

Re:  Comments of Pennsylvania-American Water regarding the Mariner East Pipeline II;
Permit Application E06-701 — Berks County

Ladies and Gentlemen:

On August 12, 2016, Pennsylvania-American Water Company (“PAWC”) submitted comments
to permit applications filed by Sunoco Pipeline L.P. (“Sunoco”) in connection with the Mariner
II East Pipeline Project. Upon further review of the applications, PAWC hereby withdraws its
comments. Please remove PAWC’s comments from any publicly available posting.

Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Very truly yours,
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David R. Kaufman
Vice President — Engineering



